
INTRODUCTION

Message From Our Manager
I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful summer and made the most of the beautiful
sunshine. Here at Hazelwood Care Home, we certainly did!

We feel very fortunate to have been able to spend time outdoors in our lovely garden
area. The roses were in full bloom, creating a stunning backdrop for gatherings, and
the residents took great delight in relaxing by the Koi pond, watching the fish swim
peacefully.

Autumn is now upon us, and plans for the festive season are already underway.
Preparations for our much-loved family fireworks evening are in progress, with the
date and time to be confirmed very soon.

Please enjoy reading this newsletter, which captures some of the wonderful
memories we’ve made together over the past few months.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 
Best wishes,

Allison Pettican
Home Manager

ACTIVITIES & EVENTS

A Visit from Rocky’s Farm
Hazelwood was filled with excitement when Rocky’s Farm paid us a visit. The
residents were delighted to meet and interact with a variety of animals, including
goats, rabbits, guinea pigs, turtles, and even small dragons!

The animals roamed freely on the front lawn, much to the delight of everyone
watching. It was a special day, and we look forward to welcoming Rocky’s Farm
back again in the future.

Make-A-Wish UK Family Funday
Saturday 6th September was a day to remember, as we held our Family Funday BBQ
in aid of the Make-A-Wish UK, a charity supporting terminally ill children.

The event brought together residents, relatives, and staff for an afternoon of fun and
fundraising. Everyone enjoyed delicious food from the barbecue, entertainment, and
the chance to take part in raffles. To top it all off, the garden bar was opened, adding
a lively and cheerful touch to the day.

We are proud to share that a total of £230 was raised thanks to the generosity of
families and staff. A huge thank you to all who contributed and helped to make the
event such a success.

World Alzheimer's Day
On 21st September, we marked World Alzheimer’s Day with a reflective and
meaningful session. Residents were invited to share their personal memories and
treasured photographs, sparking wonderful conversations and heartfelt moments.

Music played an important role in the day, with residents listening to songs that have
been special throughout their lives. It was a time of connection, remembrance, and
support, reminding us all of the importance of cherishing memories together.

MUSICAL ENTERTAINMENT

Aidan The Singing Cabbie
On 16th September, we welcomed a brand-new entertainer to Hazelwood - Aidan,
known affectionately as the singing cabbie. Residents were treated to a fantastic
variety of songs, from old favourites to lively disco tunes. This was Aidan’s first visit
and the residents had a ball, there was lots of laughter. Aidan will definitely be back
to see the residents again soon.

Musical Afternoon with Nik
Nik, one of our much-loved regular entertainers, visited again to host a joyful musical
afternoon. His set included classic hits from artists such as Johnny Cash and The
Beatles, along with other popular sing-along tunes.

Residents enthusiastically joined in with the choruses, filling the room with song and
laughter. Nik’s performances always bring so much happiness, and his presence
continues to be a highlight of our activity calendar.

SAVE THE DATE

Your Thoughts Matter
As we move toward the end of the year, here are some important dates for your
diary:

Relatives’ Meeting – Tuesday 16th December at 3:00 pm in the Cinema Room

Please also check our weekly activity program, available in reception, for regular
events and updates.

EXTERNAL LINKS

Social Media
Make sure to check out the
Hazelwood Care Home Facebook
Page for all our latest photos!

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review
We would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review
for us:

Carehome.co.uk & Google Reviews
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